
Special Board Meeting 9/12/16
Fencing
Meeting Date: 
September 12, 2016

A special board meeting was held to discuss requirements for safety fencing. The meeting was
opened at 6:25 and adjourned at 7:10. Donna Hamilton (Treasurer), Ginger Saleski (Alternate Trustee
and Acting Secretary), Geri Bailey (Chair) were in attendance as were the Library Director, Lauren
Rettig and member of the public Angel Nicoletti. 

All trustees were in agreement that fencing is needed. Location, style, height, integration with other
garden structures, cost and maintainability were discussed. It was decided that 3 suppliers would be
contacted by Geri and that safety requirements would be identified with the supplier who currently has
the Keene school system contract. 

Outdoor activity planning will be delayed until safety fencing is in place. Temporary measures for
marking the area with warning tape was also discussed.

Estimates will be collected and the trustees will then make a recommendation to the Select Board on
the direction and potential funding sources.

 

Respectfully submitted by Geri Bailey, Chair


